The Drive-Home Newsletter
March 26th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This Week in Sunday School
Parable of the Good Samaritan
Preschool: We heard the story of the good Samaritan and colored a picture of a time we were in trouble and someone helped them. Finally, we acted out the story of the good Samaritan.
· Who is your neighbor?
· Who should we help?
K-2nd Grade: Talked about loving others as we love ourselves. Made a spider web with toilet paper that we tried to get through without breaking it. When it did break, we talked about how we can be kind when things go wrong. We talked about how to make good friendships. Finally, we made band aids out of graham crackers.
· Why did you guys play with toilet paper today?
· How do we make good friends?
3rd-5th Grade: We only had one kid today but we still had a blast. We looked at pictures of people and guessed their occupation and made inferences on their personality based on their appearances. Talked about a science fair scenario that modernized the good Samaritan story.
· What happened in the science fair story?
· How can we be like the good Samaritan?
· How can we know what people will do?



This week in Children’s Church
We heard the story of GOD’s plan, how things weren’t supposed to go this wrong but sin broke the world and separated us from GOD. We learned about the sacrifice system that GOD set up and how that didn’t work for long. By understanding how difficult the sacrifice system was, we understand more how and why Jesus had to suffer for us.
· What was the sacrifice system?
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Why did Jesus have to suffer for us?
Coming Up This Week
Join us for Wednesday night dinner and Kid’s Club! Dinner is at 5:30pm, programming is at 6:15pm! 
Keep in Mind
You may have missed the early bird special, but Registration for camp is still open! Scholarships and rebates are available from both the camps and the church. Feel free to ask Bobby for details or help setting up or finding a week that your child’s friends might be going
April 9th is Palm Sunday! The kids will be processing in with Palm branches and singing at the beginning of the service. We will meet in the fellowship hall. All kids in 5th grade and younger are welcome to join us!
On April 9th join us for the next Second Sunday! You are invited to an indoor picnic! After church, join us in the fellowship hall. Bring a blanket and some food (feel free to a home cooked lunch or get some and bring it back)! We’ll lay out the blankets in the fellowship hall for lunch!
